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February 27, 2017



Addendum I


Grand Valley State University (GVSU) has issued the following addendum to our request for proposal #217-43. 

Maintenance work will be performed on the Cook-Carillon Tower this summer, which will NOT allow for the planting of annual flowers in this location, as previously indicated on the bid proposal.  
Please do NOT provide a cost estimate for the planting of annual flowers in this location.



Bid Opening: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 @ 10:00 AM


Thank you for your participation,


Valerie Rhodes-Sorrelle, C.P.M.
Sr. Strategic Sourcing Specialist
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